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This is a valid and legal petition to City Council, as confirmed by Legislative Clerk for the 
Public Works Committee, Lauri Leduc. !
This petition is comprised of 209 official public consultation forms, circulated by the 
Public Works Dept as part of a formal public consultation process in late-July and early-
August in 2016. !
On these forms, 209 residents registered their opposition to the proposed closure and sale 
of the Public Laneway by checking the “opposed” box, signing the form, and in many 
cases, including handwritten reasons for their opposition. !
These 209 signed forms were submitted to Marilyn Preston in Public Works before the 
deadline, August 4, 2016. 

The petition is available for viewing in the Public Works Department
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